Subject: Re: Little Known Civil War Fact

Posted by Manualblock on Sat, 12 Feb 2005 23:14:27 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I used to work with a civil war buff. We called him the "Hat", because he always wore a confederate army hat. His desk was filled with maps of Chancellorsville and Gettysburg. At a meeting we would always make it a point to mention the Civil War, because he would fall asleep otherwise. Funny to hear someone yell over; "Hey, Hat; you want pizza?" or "Phone call for the hat!"